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Board Highlights 

 

At the March 19, 2018 meeting of the Commodore Perry Board of School Directors, the Board approved 
the following: 

 

 Brittany Shrock, Jim Wilkosz, John Buynak, and Alexis Larimer as Softball 
volunteers 
 

 The retirement, with regret, of Larry Davis and Janet Baer 
 

 The intent to retain Kimberly J. Zippie as Superintendent for another term 
 

 A fundraiser 
 

 The first reading of Policies 232, 239, 245, 246, 247, 248, 249, 250, 251, and 252 
and the first reading of revised Policy 302  
 

 Participation in the RWAN Consortium coordinated by MIU IV 
 

 2018-2019 budgets for Midwestern IU IV and Mercer County Career Center 
 

 The payment of bills 

   

 


